
Jessica Fese <fese@dlglawgroup.com>

Pick up truck letter
Sam Alonzo <salonzo@villageofstickney.com> Fri, Apr 4, 2025 at 7:37 AM
To: Jessica Fese <fese@dlglawgroup.com>

Village of Stickney

Public Works Department

April 4, 2025

The Village of Stickney Public Works Department is notifying you of our
intent to sell the following vehicle:

• Vehicle Make/Model: 2015 Ford F-350 Extended Cab XL Pickup

• VIN: 1FT8X3BT5FEF57161

• Mileage: 44,543 miles

We will be selling this vehicle to CarMax in Hillside, Illinois for the sum of
$17,000. The proceeds from this sale will be used towards the purchase of a
new Ford F-550 dump body/plow, which will better serve the needs of our
Public Works operations.

Please let me know if you require any further information or documentation
for this transaction.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

 

Sincerely,

Sam Alonzo Jr

Public Works Interim Director

Village of Stickney
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